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B-As we think we can always improve, what would you suggest us in order to offer a better future 
organization?         

Some useful and/or nice suggestions 

“I think everything was good except for time given for activities. It would be better to have more time for them.”        
“I think in the workshop we need to make sure about all the supplies, because when  we worked, we didn’t have 
all the supplies we needed.”                                                                                                                                                                    
“I liked everything the way it was.”                                                                                                                                                 
“Give short and clear instructions before the workshop starts in order for us to understand what should be done 
and why.”                                                                                                                                                                                           
“Maybe, more time for the workshops should be better.”                                                                                                              
“I would have liked the French students to be more involved in the workshops.”                                                                       
“I believe more time  would be advisable for such workshops [...] and also a more balanced division into groups 
for students taking part in the workshops would help.”                                                                                                                     
“I suggest to involve the host students in the activities; in fact the French ones didn’t feel as a part of the group 
and we wanted to know them better.”                                                                                                                                            
“The only thing to avoid is the changes in the programme.” 

 

 

 


